VOLUNTEERING IN OUR SCHOOLS

Thank you for your interest in being a volunteer!

In order to volunteer in our schools, in athletics or in any other area in the Auburn School District a
background check must be completed. You can do that by visiting http://www.auburn.wednet.edu/volunteer

or by following the below steps:
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Click on the Auburn School District homepage

Click on the Community tab

Click on Volunteering in our Schools

Click on the application link (https://auburnvolunteers.hrmplus.net/)

Read the GET STARTED information on the volunteer application system page

Click Register and follow the online prompts

Once your application is checked against the Washington State Patrol background check information you
will receive an email notifying you of your application status. Please fill out the form completely and

upload all required documentation.
For assistance please click on the “How to Create an Application” brochure in the Quick Links corner of the

volunteer application system page.
Your approved application is good for the school year in which the approval was received. You will need to

reapply by logging into your online application if you wish to continue during the next school year.

10. If you need assistance, please email: volunteer@auburn.wednet.edu




